
NORTiiWEST COMPUTER ALGORITHMS 

WE'RE STILL ALIVE 

I bet you thought we had died and were flushed down the bit 
bucket. As you can see we are still alive and LISPing away. So 
why the hugh delay on the newsletters? 

WELL .... we 1 ve been working on a. very important project. We took 
on the computer algebra ~ystem called REDUCE. We put on the 
blinders and produced 27,000 lines of LISP. REDUCE now runs on 
the 8085 family of computers i.n less than 640k. More about REDUCE 
in our next issue of the newsletter. 

So what about the newsletters???? Worry not ... You will receive 
at least 4 newsletters for your paid ~ubscription, pl~s a few 
more because we are so late. 
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